
Personal Journal Entry 3: 

 Our BAs continue to improve their scope, slowly but surely, and according to the other PM 

groups are ahead of the curve with JIM because they’ve all taken the time to get familiar with it, and 

start testing out what type of ideas they would like to offer TU Press’ website. Between 3501 and 3504 

our BAs did get a little bit over whelmed with the midterms being on the same day. Especially since they 

vamped up the 3501 course since last semester. Other than the minor setback between their tests or BA 

group continues to grow as a group and the chemistry between both our BAs and our PM group grows 

as well. We all get along great, and I’m excited to see what our final product comes to look like.  


